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Dear Mayor Mike Hurley,

Short term rentals are helping Burnaby residents counter the ever rising prices, interest rates
and the never ending taxes you impose on us.
You need to stop trying to regulate every aspect of our life or we will rise up and eliminate
you from your positions.

Regards, 
Chris Kozaryn
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